Letter from Saville Garner to Arthur Snelling on the unilateral declaration
of independence by Southern Rhodesia (18 November 1964)

Caption: On 18 November 1964, Saville Garner, Permanent Under-Secretary of State at the Commonwealth
Relations Office, sends a letter to Arthur Snelling at the Commonwealth Office in which he deplores the fact
that Rhodesian Prime Minister Ian Smith seems set to make a unilateral declaration of independence for
Southern Rhodesia. He is particularly concerned that this will lead to the country’s economic collapse.
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